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Scouting in Rusthall

2006
“God has given us a world to live in that is full of beauties and wonders and He has given us not only eyes to see them but minds to understand them, if we only have the sense to look at them in that light”
Lord Robert Baden-Powell

(1857 to 1941)
	?
	We are seeking :

· Further events that occurred this year.
· Copies of St Paul’s Parish Church magazines for this year.
· Copies of the Kent & Sussex Courier for this year.

· Any knowledge that you may have of this year.


Can you help ? Please click HERE if you can.
Tunbridge Wells Circular Walk
April 2006

Hike around part of the Tunbridge Wells Circular Walk.
Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ? 

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.
District Raft Race
July 2006
Both the Junior and Senior Trophies again, but again the Constructor’s eludes us.
Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ? 

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.

A new DC

Rebecca Eastwood  is appointed District Commissioner.

Scout Movement Milestones - 2006
	
	Milestones yet to be identified

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


Click HERE if you have any further information regarding this year
or

HERE to return to our Navigation page
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